
SMITHSONIAN INSTITUTION
UNITED STATES NATIONAL MUSEUM

WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

Sr. Carlos Faust
Jardin :Bot�ico
1I]!!arimurtra II

Blanes (Gerona), Spain

Dear Sr. Faust:

Through the kindness· Of Mrs. V. A. Grodsky, of

the Pu.blications Division, Carnegie Institution of Washingt.on,
I have received two Spanish Institute publications deal-

ing with the biology of the Mediterranean. I am very happy
to have them for our sectional librar.y of the Division of

Marine Invertebrates, which concerns itself largely with

marine biology and the crustacean collections of the National

Museum.

I do not know that our Smithsonian library has

exchange relations with the Instituto: but I am referring
the matter to our librarian, because the series appears
to be a very valuable one. In any case, if you are in a

pod tion to send copies of the biological publications to

the DivisiOn of. Marine Invertebrates, U. S. National Museum,
the courtesy would be keenly appreCiated.

I am sending one of your cards over to our Mr.

E. P. Xillip, Head Curator of the Department of :Botany.

WLS:LMc

Waldo L. Schmitt,
Head Curator,
Department of Zoology.


